
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 4/27/2010 4:04:49 PM

'Roscow, Steve' (scr@cpuc.ca.gov); 'gkk@cpuc.ca.gov' (gkk@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: PG&E's Response to CPUC Data Request, Re: Q1 2010 BTL CCA Expenses 

Hi Steve,
Trina is out sick today and has asked me to submit PG&E's data response to your April 8, 2010 data 
request for PG&E's below-the-iine CCA related expenses for Q1 2010 (January 1,2010 - March 31, 
2010). As with last time, there are two documents attached, PG&E's formal data response template 
that is a word document and the excel file which contains the summary and detail of the Marin and SF 
expenses for Q1 2010. Lastly, this information is confidential, provided pursuant to P.U. Code Section 
583.

Let me know if you'd like to discuss this information or if it raises further questions for you that PG&E 
can address.
«...» «...»

Sincerely,
Daren

Redacted
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
Regulatory Relations
Redacted
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